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Recipient Information 
To: Jamie MacAlister, Environmental Review Manager 
Company: Minnesota Department of Commerce 
Fax#: 16515390109 

Sender Information 
From: Carrie Quast 
Email address: carrie_quast@hotmail.com (from 207.171.92.53) 
Phone#:5073139890 
Sent on: Monday, July 10 2017 at 3:42 PM EDT 
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f~~rn@.com 
send a fax fnr free 

Hello - I am faxing to voice my concern about Enbridge's proposed new Line 3 pipeline 
(Dockets CN-14-916 and PPL-15-137). The proposed line goes through sensitive wildlife areas as 
well as being detrimental to tribal land. Also, crude oil is on the way out. I'd prefer to see permits 
issued for clean sources, such as wind and solar, rather than polluting oil. Thank You Carrie Quast, 
New Ulm MN 

This fax was sent using the FaxZero.com free fax service. FaxZero.com has a zero tolerance policy for abuse and junk faxes. If this fax is 
spam or abusive, please e-mail support@faxzero.com or send a fax to 855-330-1238, or phone 707-400-6360. Specify fax #19830656. We will 
add your fax number to the block list. 
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